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PROPOSED CONTRACT AMENDMENT

Department(s):  Cook County Sheriff’s Office

Vendor:  McKesson Medical - Surgical Government Solutions, LLC, Richmond, Virignia

Request: Authorization for the Chief Procurement Officer to  renew and increase contract

Good(s) or Service(s):  Adapt Pharma Intranasal Naloxone spray

Original Contract Period: 9/12/2019 - 6/30/2020, with three (3), one (1) year renewal options

Proposed Amendment Type:  Renewal and Increase

Proposed Contract Period:  Renewal Period 7/1/2021 - 6/30/2022

Total Current Contract Amount Authority:  $210,000.00

Original Approval (Board or Procurement):  Board, 9/5/2019, $210,000.00

Increase Requested:  $101,250.00

Previous Board Increase(s):   N/A

Previous Chief Procurement Officer Increase(s): N/A

Previous Board Renewals:   N/A

Previous Chief Procurement Officer Renewals:  7/27/2020, (7/1/2020-6/30/2021)

Previous Board Extension(s): N/A

Previous Chief Procurement Officer Extension(s):  N/A

Potential Fiscal Impact:  FY 2021 $45,000.00, FY 2022 $56,250.00

Accounts: 11100.1214.14050.530189 (Institutional)

Contract Number(s):   1912-17839

Concurrences:
The contract-specific goal set on this contract was zero.

The Chief Procurement Officer concurs.

Summary: This second of three (3) one-year renewal options and increase will allow the Cook County Sheriff’s Office
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Summary: This second of three (3) one-year renewal options and increase will allow the Cook County Sheriff’s Office
to purchase Adapt Pharma Intranasal Naloxone Spray. These kits will allow the continuation of Officers to respond to
drug-related emergencies.

This is a Comparable Government Procurement pursuant to Section 34-140 of the Cook County Procurement Code.
McKesson Medical - Surgical Government Solutions, LLC was previously awarded a contract by the City of Chicago
through a competitive bidding process. Cook County Sheriff’s Office wished to continue to leverage this procurement
effort.

Board of Commissioners of Cook County Printed on 5/9/2022Page 2 of 2

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

